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22 July to        

27 Sept 

 

 

BOT Meeting 

Dates 

20 August 

24 September 
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14 October to 

13 December 
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What an amazing weekend it was to be a New Zealander!   
I’m sure like me if you've been following the Olympics, you would 
have felt an immense sense of pride in the achievements of Dame Lisa 

Carrington, Hamish Kerr, Lydia Ko, Ellesse Andrews, Maddison 
Wesche and Ally Wollaston over the weekend.  

Our entire team of athletes has done us proud across the two weeks 
of competition, especially those for whom their Olympic campaign did 
not go as planned. The lessons we can all take away, of how to deal 

with the expectation of ourselves and others followed by the                 
disappointment of not achieving our goal, is something we've all seen 
modeled so graciously by so many during these Olympics. 
 

You can only admire the commitment of not only the athletes, but 

their entire families;  
and oh the delight we all feel when we hear the New Zealand anthem 
play. 
 

Perhaps though, we won’t mention the rugby any time soon….. 
 

Year 5-8 Small Schools Swimming Sports. 
Congratulations to everyone who participated in last week's                  

Swimming Sports. A special thank you to the parents who helped out 
with transport to and from this event. We appreciate your support 
and help. 

Information regarding the Zone Swimming Sports event on 20 August 
will be sent directly to families of any qualifying students. 
 

Staff Training Afternoons 
Just a reminder to families collecting students from school, children 

will be ready to be picked up at 12.30pm. 
A huge thank you to everyone in supporting the staff and allowing 

these training afternoons to go ahead. 
 
School Absence 

If your child/ children are absent from school, please contact the 
school by phone or email Gorettie at office@glenorchy.school.nz prior 

to 9am so we know where your child/children are. 

If they are away for multiple days unexpectedly (eg when children are 

sick, we need you to do this each day).  Thank you. 
 
Health Consultation 

Thank you to those families who have returned their Health                          
Consultation surveys to the box outside the office. If this is a job still 

on your ‘to do’ list, please can we have these back no later than the 
16th August. 
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New Maths Curriculum for 2025 
 

The announcement from the Prime Minister last week about the release of a new math 
curriculum for the start of the 2025 year was a surprise to many. At this stage the de-

tails of how this might look for schools or what will be included in the new curriculum 
is yet to be shared. 
What we know about the changes so far are: 
  

1.  The implementation of the refreshed math curriculum for years 0-8 is being 

 moved forward by a year to be required in 2025.  
 

2. There will be $20Million of funding for Professional Learning and Development 

 for teachers in structured math. 
 

3.  New resources aligned to the new curriculum including detailed teacher guides      
 and student workbooks to support the teaching of the new curriculum will be 
 provided  to schools. 

 
4.  Increasing support will be provided for students who fall far behind the                         
 curriculum. 

 
5.  The Teaching Council has agreed the minimum requirement for entry into 

 teaching training courses should be lifted to include 14 NCEA math credits  
 at level 2. 

 

We are keen to see and hear further details about this announcement over the coming 
few months and will keep you informed as this happens. 

Student of the Week 

Tracy, Kelly, Sophie, Michelle and Gorettie. 
















